
 

 

 

February 8th, 2022 

 

The Honorable Paul G. Pinsky 

2 West Miller Senate Office Building 

11 Bladen Street 

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 

 

 

Dear Chairman Pinsky, 

 

The Queen Anne’s County Senate Delegation supports Senate Bill 340- Queen Anne's County 

- Alcoholic Beverages - License Applications. I thank you for your committee’s consideration 

of this bill and request a favorable report.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
______________________ 

Senator Stephen S. Hershey, Jr. 
 


